
SHARING GLADIOLUS PHOTOGRAPHY 

AT THE 2021 VIRTUAL CONVENTION  

(Though the in person 2021 convention is cancelled, we can still share “glad photos”.) 

• Enter a maximum of three photographs per category.  Select photos will be electronically displayed 

during the Zoom meeting or used for the Glad World publication or the gladworld.org website. Your 

entry gives permission for NAGC use in this manner. 

• Send electronic pictures with designation of category to Debbie Hatt at debhatt@xplornet.com. 

• Or send 5”x7” printed pictures with designation of category to: 
                         Debbie Hatt, PO Box 268, Delburne AB Tom 0V0.  

• Include name of person taking the photo, names of people or glad variety in the photo and a brief 

description for each photo.  

• Entries must be postmarked by August 15, 2021. 

• Photos taken in 2020 or 2021 are preferred.  

• Photos will not be judged and no awards will be given.  

NAGC PHOTOGRAPHY CONTEST CATEGORIES 

1. The Glad Patch 

2. Undisseminated Seedlings 

3. Macro View 

4. Glads and Children 

5. Glads and Critters 

6. At the Show 

7. Glad Personalities 

8. Glad Occasions    
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